

12/03/2025

Stage 1 English: Film Study Workshop

Dear parent/carer,

As part of Stage 1 English, students are invited to participate in our Stage 1 English Film Study Workshop at Open Access College.

The Film Study Workshop is an opportunity for students to collectively watch/analyse their chosen film and take part in a tutorial to begin their assessment task.

Date: Friday 30th of May

Time: 9.45am - 2.00pm

Location: Open Access College – 1-37 Marden Road, Marden SA 5070

Room: Boardroom South, Boardroom North, Hall, and TA3 Boardroom.

Session times / program:

10.00am – 12.00: Film Viewing - Students will make their way to their designated area to watch their chosen film

12.00-12.30: Lunch

12.30 – 1.00: Group Analysis Session

1.00-2.00: Film Tutorial -Students will make their way to their designated area to analyse their chosen film

Students must sign in at 9.45 am at Student Services before making their way to their designated room. Students must sign out at Student Services before leaving at 2.00 pm

To attend this event: Students will be required to organise their own way to and from Open Access College.

Students must bring:

- Laptop
- Notebook and pens
- Water bottle
- Packed lunch

Please refer to the attached consent form for further details.

Return the completed consent form and media consent to

Student.Services805@schools.sa.edu.au by Friday 16th of May

Photos may be taken at this event and published on our website and Facebook page. If you have returned a media consent form at enrolment for 2024, you do not

Open Access College

www.openaccess.edu.au

Marden Campus

1-37 Marden Road MARDEN SA 5070 Phone (08) 8309 3500 Fax (08) 8362 0045 Toll Free 1800 882 328 Courier: FAST

Port Augusta Campus

School of the Air

59 Power Crescent PORT AUGUSTA SA 5700 Reception (08) 8642 2077 Fax (08) 8642 3563 Toll Free 1800 018 287 Courier: PORT AUGUSTA



have to return another. You can check whether we have a media consent form on file via Daymap Connect Parent Portal.

During an incursion or excursion students are expected to keep their mobile devices switched off or on silent and store them in their bags unless instructed otherwise. For further information refer to our <u>Mobile Phone Policy</u>.

Please contact Gabrielle Mundie if you have any queries or concerns Gabrielle.mundie772@schools.sa.edu.au or by telephone on 08 8309 3660

Yours sincerely,

Gabrielle Mundie

Teacher

Jeane Schocroft

Deputy Principal